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In the article, “Workplace Policy: New Federal Rules,” featured in Philly Biz, Partners Lori Halber

and Rick Grimaldi examine new rules issued by the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission

(EEOC), Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) and U.S. Department of Labor (DOL)

and forewarn employers to expect additional changes on all fronts – legislative, regulatory and

judicial- in labor and employment.

To read the full article, please visit Philly Biz.
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